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With the challenges facing food supply sources (land development, PFAS challenges, 
national distribution costs), it is important to continue farmland protection efforts, 
especially publicly funded farmland protection.  We must protect working farmland 
and support the viability of Maine agriculture.  Please support LD 593!  


